
 

 

 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING OF 

SHAREHOLDERS OF  

PT UNILEVER INDONESIA, Tbk 

(“The Company”) 

 

Referring to the announcement of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 

(“EGMS”) of the Company which has been published on Monday, 19 July 2021 through Bisnis 

Indonesia Newspaper, the Indonesia Stock Exchange's website: www.idx.co.id, KSEI's 

website: www.ksei.co.id,  eASY.KSEI platform https://akses.ksei.co.id and Company’s 

website www.unilever.co.id, it is hereby notified that the EGMS which was originally scheduled 

to be held on Wednesday, 1 September 2021, will be POSTPONED until further 

announcement from the Company.  

 

EGMS invitation to the shareholders which was initially scheduled on 3 August 2021 will later 

be announced in accordance with the prevailing rules at least by 21 clear days prior to the 

EGMS date. 

 

Thus, this notification is conveyed to the Shareholders of the Company. 

 

 

Tangerang, 3 August 2021 

PT UNILEVER INDONESIA, Tbk 

Board of Directors 
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